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Holt County Road to Close for Culvert Replacement
(KTNC) --  Portions of a Holt County Road will be closed for parts of three days next week for
culvert replacement projects.
 The Missouri Department of Transportation says Route D will be closed between 8:30 a.m. and
3:30 p.m. next Monday, Tuesday, and again on Thursday.  
 On Monday and Tuesday, Route D will be closed at Route C to Route A.  The road will be closed
Thursday at Route HH to U.S. Highway 113.
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